Maryborough Family Education Session

evening session at the library

Thursday 3 September 2015
Please arrive at 6:15 pm
for 6:30—8:30 pm

Child care available on request

Boys Brains

This two hour fun, interactive & edu-
cationzal chat will give insight into
the workings of a boy's brain and
how their needs are different to
girls, It will provide practical strate-
gies to help parents and carers un-
derstand boy's needs and how to
meet them.

Facilitated by Jo Rodriguez &
Narelle Williams, from the regional

parenfing education centre.

FOR BOOKINGS AND FURTHER INFORMATION CONTACT:

Marybarough Regional Library on phone 5461 1950, in person at 91 Nolan St or
email at maryboroughlibrary@cgoldshire.vic.gov.au
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DATES TO REMEMBER

Fri 28th August First 2016 Prep Transition Day,
9-11am

Wed 2-Fri 4 Sept  Performing Arts at Dunolly

Fri 11th September Dress up day for Book Week

Thurs 17 Sept School Council meeting




tigbiz

The school is trialling a communication App called
tigbiz. Via this app the school will be able to inform
and contact parents/guardians with important school
information including dates of coming events,
permission forms, absence information & reminders
about excursions.

From a school point of view the app has been
fantastic getting information to parents and sending
reminders when events are scheduled.

We envisage that this will be our main
avenue of communication with you, so those
families who haven’t yet registered please
do so as soon as possible.

There are flyers in the office if you need help or if you
have any questions or queries please call in and see
either Brett or Andrea in the office.

Weolwerths Eam & Learn 2015

Yntil Tuesday 8th September, place the
Woolworths Earn & Learn Sticker onto a Earn
& Learn Sticker Sheet (the school has supplies
of these) and when it's complete, put into
the Collection Box at your local Woolworths
or give to the school.

At the end of the promotion, we'll be able to get some great new
equipment as we have in the past. If you'd like to know more visit
woolworths.com.au/earnandlearn.

press Up cday,

Who is your favourite book character? Who makes you smile when
you read their book. On Friday 11th September we want each
student (staff included) to dress up as their favourite character—
no superheros or Villians please. We will have a parade from 9am
with a small prize for the best Character depiction. 2016 prep
students will be asked to participate also.




